
SC 269  Attachment 270-8 

 
University Advocacy 
Committee Report 
April 2016 
Chair:  Jami Warrick 
 
The University Advocacy Committee met on March 16.    
 
The committee briefly discussed the Staff Volunteer Day proposal and how we could move forward with it given 
that there is no provision for administrative leave. It was suggested that we choose a specific day (May 7 was 
mentioned), partner with community organizations in need of donated time, and allow staff to choose how best 
to allocate their efforts. Some of the organizations mentioned included the Fairbanks Community Food Bank, 
Stone Soup Cafe, Chena Lakes, Cooperative Extension, and Pioneer Park. Additional suggestions are 
welcome. I offered to inquire with Frances Isgrigg, Director of EHSRM, regarding any associated liability. We 
can also work with Nate Bauer for information on the proposed plan up to this point.  
 
 
The survey results for the proposed offering of reduced or no cost health/wellness and exercise classes show 


